
From: John E. Johnson, Jr.
To: Audra Dye
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: 19511 Shrewsbury - HDC application
Date: Monday, July 1, 2024 1:27:43 PM

Good afternoon, Ms. Dye. 

I have additional information. 

Lopez Landscaping (referred by Fendt) came by and left the attached proposal. They propose to:
• match the current design as I previously indicated with octagons that are 24” in size (as opposed
to the current 12” octagons;
• remove the current stone tiles and brick border  (to ensure the proper pitch), leaving the steps
and brick wall intact;
•break up the concrete;
• install new ground stone;
• match the rustic colors

Once again, here is the design:

Here is Lopez’s proposal:
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Here is a picture of the type of 
bricks/tiles he will use, along with pictures of how this can look;



Here is another picture of the design, and the dark brown/rust colors that we can use:





Please let me know if you have any questions or comments.  Thank you. 

John E. Johnson Jr., Esq.
(313) 980-0102
jejohnsonjr@ameritech.net
      ___________________________

On Jun 27, 2024, at 10:03 AM, John E. Johnson, Jr. <jejohnsonjr@ameritech.net>
wrote:

﻿
﻿
﻿Greetings, Ms. Dye. 
Thank you for your email. Here are some preliminary answers to your questions.  

I reviewed the application materials for the proposal to replace the tile flooring at the front
entrance, and I have the following questions:

I first need to explain that this is not just the front entrance. I need to replace the entire
porch because the tiles are broken and deteriorating as a result of almost 100 years




